

From the Office of the President NFF & FSEA Local 140

December 16, 2010

Dear Local 140 Members,

I want to take the opportunity to wish all of you a very Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah & Happy New Year to you and your family.

I also want to inform you we have purchased a new Union office at:

100 Arlington Avenue.

It is referred to as the CWA building. We will be doing some refurbishing of the building in the near future and hope to have our first Union meeting at our regular monthly meeting in March 2011.

PLEASE NOTE: We will be taking bids to replace four heating and air units and want to provide you an opportunity to bid.

If interested, please contact one of the following people for specifics:

Mark Young 406-6212 Mickey Nolan 566-3169 Gary Hargis 533-5959

Any members wanting to bid must be licensed, bonded and insured.

All sealed bid must be in the Union office no later than: December 23rd, 2010 by 1600 hours.

We will also be posting other bid jobs on our web site. Please visit the web sited in the future for details.

Fraternally,

NFF & FSEA Local 140

Hary W. Moore

President

2550 Park Drive Nashville, TN 37214

garymoore@iaff140.org